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ATTENTION 
REVISION TO CHAPTER 13 PROCEDURES MANUAL 

 AND NEW FORMS 
EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2023 

 

TO ALL BANKRUPTCY PRACTITIONERS                 

 The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Southern District of Illinois has revised Part 

One, Section 15 of its Chapter 13 Procedures Manual regarding Discharges in Chapter 13 Cases.  

The revised Chapter 13 Procedures Manual can be found on the Court’s website at 

http://www.ilsb.uscourts.gov/local-rules.  The Motion for Entry of Discharge and Notice required 

by this revision are located on the Court’s website at http://www.ilsb.uscourts.gov/forms/all-

forms.  This revision is applicable to Motions for Entry of Discharge filed on or after January 1, 

2023. 


